
Young Women in Leadership Conference - March 4, 2020 
 
My name is Hailey Huggins and I am a 2017 graduate of Muscatine High School. I am currently a junior at the 
University of Northern Iowa. Throughout my time here, I have become heavily involved in the student 
organization Women in Business. I currently serve as the Chair of the Young Women in Leadership 
Conference. This is a conference that will be held at UNI on ​March 4, 2020. ​The goal of this conference is to 
provide high school women with the opportunity to learn how to become an effective leader through a variety of 
speakers and interactive activities throughout the day. 
 
I have been planning this conference for months and have a goal of 250 high school women from across the 
state of Iowa to attend. It would mean so much to me if a group of women from MHS could come up for this 
event. Anyone is welcome, whether interested in pursuing business as a major or not. Our goal is to provide 
leadership experience. The day will run from 8 AM - 2 PM and will include several speakers, lunch, a t-shirt, 
and an optional campus tour.  
 
The cost of attendance is $15 per person. Students can either sign up individually, or sign up as a group and 
pay with a purchase order if this is something the school would cover the cost of. Here is a ​link to our website 
with more info and how to register. I have also attached the schedule for the day. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions! I appreciate your time and would love to provide any 
mentorship towards students at MHS. 

 
 
 
Thank you! 
 

http://www.uniwomeninbusiness.com/conference.html

